VIP Advocacy Toolkit -- Sample “Sorry We Missed You” Letter
Dear [title, last name of legislator],

We are sorry we were unable to meet with you or your staff during APIC’s legislative day. However, we are leaving some material about our organization, infection prevention, and the role of infection preventionists for your information. 

We have also included our contact information. We hope that your will call on us if you need additional information on healthcare-associated infections or infection prevention. We will follow up with you in case you have any questions. 

Sincerely,

[Names of visitors]
[Chapter name/location]
[Legislative Representatives or other title, if applicable]
*Also list regions covered in chapter (as applicable), and contact information.

** If you met with staff instead of legislator, use the “sample follow-up letter to staff” instead of this letter.
